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Mr. Steve Miles
Miles Excavating, Inc.
P.O. Box 458
Basehor, KS 66007


119TH STREET WIDENING – U.S. 69 TO RILEY (TH-0734)
END OF TWO YEAR MAINTENANCE PERIOD

Dear Mr. Miles:

The above referenced project has been inspected after the two year period covered by the maintenance bond and was found to be without need of repair.  Therefore, the City assumes general care and maintenance responsibility for this project. 

Sincerely,



WAYNE A. GUDENKAUF, P.E.
CIVIL ENGINEER, SENIOR
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Email:	William D. Brown, P.E., Director of Public Works
	Daniel G. Miller, P.E., City Engineer
	Larry E. Blankenship, P.E., Assistant City Engineer
Bruce L. Wacker, P.E., Assistant City Traffic Engineer 
Alan Daniels, Construction Inspector II
	Ron Hyland, Transportation Project Inspector, Senior
Mary Lou McClanahan, Contract Specialist 
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